
WOW Work! 

Year 6 have thoroughly 

enjoyed our Christmas RE 

week  where we looked at 

the key question: ‘Was 

Jesus the Messiah?’  Staff 

were really impressed by 

their mature and 

thoughtful responses 

throughout the week and 

in particular, how Year 6 

worked in various small 

groups to evaluate texts 

and collate ideas. 

Farewell… 

During our final week, we 

also said goodbye to Mr 

Wade who has worked at 

the school for 10 years!  

We’ll be really sad to see 

him go but wish him well. 

We have been learning how 

to use different sketching 

techniques in Art.  

 

We amazed our teachers by producing some 

fantastic art work around scenes from  

Macbeth. 

Reminders: 

 

Please remember to: 

- Read regularly at home 

- Do some Mathletics 

- Practice Spellings 

 

Outdoor PE continues into 
the cold months so please 
make sure children have 
warm clothing for their ses-
sions. 
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Animal Reports 
Year 6 have very much enjoyed learning 
about a variety of animals and producing a 
report about them.  They included infor-
mation about their diet, their habitat and 
some interesting facts about them.   

Brilliant work year 6! 

 

Christmas RE 
Week 

We hope you all have a wonderful Christmas and look forward to seeing you in 2021!  


